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AGENDA 
Wednesday, December 19, 2018

1:30 p.m. 
Tellico Village Yacht Club

Outcome		  Responsible

										          Call to Order		 Bruce Johnson
I.	 President Announcements 
•	 	 Special Presentation
•	 	 Continuous Improvement Presentation 						     Mitzi Lane 

II.	 Minutes (November 14, 2018)					     Approve	   	 Bruce Johnson

III.	 General Manager’s Comments								        Winston Blazer 
•	 	 2018 Accomplishments 

IV. 	 Advisory Committee/Liaison Reports						    
•	 HOA- Update											          Sue English-Kovar
•	 Finance Report 										          Parker Owen
												             
V. 	 2018 Board Goals & Objectives 					     Update 		  Bruce Johnson   
											            
VI. 	 Election Committee Report 					     Accept		  Tom Lee 
•	 Accept and Certify the Election Results 

VII. 	 Other/ Member Comments- Discussion 



02

Boat Dock Update
The G dock located at the Yacht Club basin has been repaired and is back in service. The power 
has been restored and the gas lines have been inspected and all are in working order. Thank you 
for your patience as we made these repairs.

Alcohol Pricing 
Alcohol prices will be increasing starting January 1st. To view the full document describing this increase click 
the link below: https://www.tellicovillagepoa.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/11/alcoholpriceincrease.pdf

Horned Owls released 
Residents of Tellico Village,

We are so excited to announce that the Smoky Mountain Raptor Center will be releasing 2 Great Horned 
Owls, a male and a female that have bonded in our program and were raised and rehabilitated this year 
in our facility. They are being released together at the Toqua Golf Course Pavillion on Monday, December 
17, 2019 at 4:30 pm.

Just prior to the release there will be about 15 minutes of discussion regarding these 2 owls and how 
Great Horned Owls are the only natural predators of skunks. As well as how 2 other owls released at 
Rarity Bay in 2016 eliminated their skunk problem. 

See you on December 17, 2018 at 4:30 pm sharp!

Yachting Club of America 
The Reciprocal Courtesy Card for 2019 are now availalbe 
at the POA Admin office. They are $20 each and can be 
used at any Yachting Club of America affiliated club. You 
can learn more at www.ycaol.com


